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Chintimini Wildlife Center is an amazing asset to Corvallis, the Willamette Valley, and 

beyond. It is all too common to encounter wild animals that have been injured, and 

having Chintimini Wildlife Center available not only helps those animals, but helps 

people connect with their natural environment, learn about hazards to wildlife, and be 

a part of helping animals find the medical care they need to return to the wild. 

Chintimini Wildlife Center also provides unique educational opportunities to see and 

learn about our native wildlife. I'm extremely grateful to have them in our community, 

and I would very much like to support their continued work. 


